FREDERIC ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

BE RESPECTFUL
—
BE RESPONSIBLE

BE SAFE

BE EXCELLENT

4th/5th Grade Concert

Our showing of "Thwacked" took place last Thursday. Our 5th grade
band and handbell choir started out the evening with wonderful
performances. The show consisted of many different characters
with lines, duets, and solos. Costumes and a student-designed set
topped off the evening to create a performance that all enjoyed.

Bike Rodeo

On Monday, May 15th, our 4th annual Bike Rodeo took place. We
had great participation with many students bringing bikes and
helmets for the event. Our students learned about bike and road
safety from Frederic Police Chief Tamara Larson with the assistance
of neighboring officers. We also had representatives from the village
who helped students with basic bike maintenance. Through various
donations, we were able to outfit students with proper fitting
helmets if their families signed up to receive one. We had 26
students receive a free helmet. All students who participated in the
bike rodeo had a proper fitting helmet by the end of the event.

Thematic Unit

We finished our thematic unit with a trip to the 300 club to go
"Cosmic Bowling". All together the unit was highly successful with
students getting to engage in a variety of learning opportunities
about the sky and space. We even had students participate in a Win
a Rocket writing contest in which the winning handwritten essays
got to recieve a real rocket. Our 5th grade leaders also created a
fundraising opportunity in which they researched products, figured
out quantities, calculated for profits and created advertisements.
Educator Effectiveness

As we approach the end of the year, our teachers are finalizing their
individual work in Educator Effectiveness. Each teacher makes
student learning objectives (SLOs) and professional practice goals
(PPGs). With our end of the year student learning data coming in,
teachers will reflect on their goals. On the last day, each educator
share their celebrations towards their goals with the rest of the
team. This helps create a culture of celebrating each others' hard
work and success towards both student and educator growth.
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